No. EDN-HE (17)-70/2013-Voc-Practicals

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh

Phone No. 2653922, 2653575,2653386, 2653120 Ext. — 216, 316, Fax —
2812882, email-dir.edu@rediffmail.com, Web. www.educationhp.org

Dated: Shimla the 25" November, 2013
To
1 All the District Project Officer of NVEQF.
2 All the Distt. Coordinator of NVEQF.
Subject: -  Regarding Practical Training of students of Vocational Subjects- Retail,
Security, Automobile and Healthcare under NVEQF.
Memo,

In continuation to this office letter no. even dated 19-11-2013 it is for
your kind information that the earlier information conveyed to you regarding practical
training of students of Vocational Subjects- Retail, Security, Automobile and
Healthcare under NVEQF. In this regard, you are directed to hand over these letter
personally to following officers:-

1.
2.
3.

The Superintendent of Police in your Distt.

The Chief Medical Officers in your Distt.

The Distt. Food & Supplies Controllers/Distt. Managers of Food &
Civil Supply Department in your Distt.

The Principals of Govt. Polytechnics/Industrail Training Institutes in
your Distt.
All the Principals (Voc) in your Distt.

The action taken report in this regard should be submitted to the
undersigned at the earliest.

D
(Dr .Amar Dev)
Jt.Director of Higher Education (C)

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla



